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High Commission of India extends its deepest condolences to Government of 
Independent State of Papua New Guinea(PNG), Enga Provincial Government, 
People of Mulitaka, and the immediate family members of those who have lost their 
lives during the catastrophic landslide in Yambali, Enga Province on May 24, 2024. 
 
Our thoughts and prayers remain with those currently affected on the ground as they 
respond to this tragic event as the landslide has caused significant damage to 
houses, critical infrastructure and displaced thousands of local villagers.  
 
High Commission of India is monitoring the situation and ready to provide assistance 
that may be required from us, to those impacted. India stands with the friendly 
people of PNG in their hour of need.  
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